
  

 
 
 
 
 

 
We are a Reconciling Congregation! 

 
Connecting with others through Mission, Music and Ministry! 

 
REMINDER: 
We have 4 hearing-enhancing devices that can be used for those that need them.  Please ask in the sound booth 
for help with these. 
 
The parlor is open to hear the worship service every Sunday. 
 
There are large print bulletins, hymnals and supplements in the back of the sanctuary on the table.   You are 
welcome to use them during the service and then return the hymnals to the table after the service. 
 

 

THIRD SUNDAY AFTER PENTECOST 
 
June 9, 2024  10:00 a.m. 

 
GATHERING 

 
PRELUDE  Cornerstone Sanctuary Choir     
 
WELCOME  
 
*PEACE 
Leader: May the peace of the Holy Spirit be with you. 
People: And also with you. 
 
*OPENING PRAYER (unison) 

 Loving God, from you all light and goodness flow.  Please keep coming to our 
assistance and guidance, especially to all graduates, so that we may not only think about 
things that are loving but through your guidance and inner strength may we have the 
wisdom and the courage to do them.  Through Jesus Christ, who with you in the unity of the 
Spirit are the source of glory for ever and ever.  Amen!  
 
*HYMN My Faith Looks Up to Thee 452 (large blue book)    
 
CELEBRATING GRADUATES 
 
 



TIME FOR YOUNG CHRISTIANS  Beth Peterson 
(sung as the children come forward) 

Response  Halle, Halle, Halleluja 2026 (small black book) 
(Children Preschool through K will go to Room 10c for childcare.) 

 
PROCLAMATION OF THE WORD 

 
OLD TESTAMENT 1 Samuel 8:10-22 (Pew Bible p. 429) 
 
MUSIC This Is Me Pasek/Paul 
 Robin Woitesek          
 
*GOSPEL Mark 3:20-35 (Pew Bible p. 1556) 
Leader: The word of God for the people of God. 
People: Thanks be to God. 
 
*HYMN  Be Still, My Soul     534 (large blue book) 
 
SERMON  Dare To Be Crazy Rev. Eun-Hye Choi 
 
  RESPONSE TO THE WORD 
 
PRAYERS OF THE PEOPLE 

Prayer cards are available in the pews.  If you have a special prayer request,  
please write it on the card and place it in the offering baskets at the exits. 

The Lord’s Prayer (unison) 

 Our Father who art in heaven, hallowed be thy name, thy kingdom come, thy will be done on 
earth as it is in heaven.  Give us this day our daily bread; and forgive us our trespasses as we forgive those who 
trespass against us.  And lead us not into temptation, but deliver us from evil, for thine is the kingdom, and the 
power and the glory forever.  Amen. 

 
*HYMN  He Is Exalted 2070  (small black book) 
 

SENDING FORTH 
  
COMMUNITY LIFE AND MINISTRY OPPORTUNITIES 
 
OFFERING OUR THANKS AND OURSELVES 

All loose coins and singles in the offering plates will go to UMCOR-Middle East. 

 
BENEDICTION 
 
POSTLUDE The Trees of the Field Sanctuary Choir        
 
*congregation is invited to stand if it is comfortable to do so 

 
USHER:  Chris Walters 
 



Thank You to our dedicated Sanctuary Choir and everyone who helped 
give us a year of beautiful music.   

The choir will be taking a rest until Kick Off Sunday in September! 
 

~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ 
 

Everyone is invited to join us in the social hall for fellowship provided by Greg and Beth Peterson 
in honor of our graduates. 

 
Following the loving example of Jesus Christ, we affirm the inherent worth and dignity of every person as a 

beloved child of God.  We welcome into the life and ministry of Glenview United Methodist Church all persons of 
every age, ability, race, gender identity, ethnicity, nationality, marital status, sexual orientation, family 

configuration, or socioeconomic or employment status. 
 

COMMUNITY LIFE AND MINISTRY OPPORTUNITIES 
 
ONE FLOWER ARRANGEMENT 
is in honor of Matthew Furch’s birthday and Father’s Day.  A great son and super father.  With love, Jane and Greg 
Furch. 
 
ONE FLOWER ARRANGEMENT 
is given by the Ramos Family as a thanksgiving for the birthdays of A J Kowski and Mom Alice; Happy Father’s Day 
and the wonderful 55th Wedding anniversary of Jun and Alice in this month of June.  Great is thy faithfulness! 
 
COLLECTIONS FOR MIDWEST MISSION DIST. CENTER 
See listing on the container for items (sizes are specific) being collected for 3rd World Countries, everything from 
pencils to sewing machines and tools.  They have patterns of children’s things to sew, crochet or knit.  See their 
website for lists and patterns.   https://www.midwestmission.org, or contact Ethel Doyle at 847-975-0361.  We 
collect all year, but will be making a delivery June 16 at Conference.  Mark your items, MMDC, and put in a 
collection bin. 
 
APARTMENTS NEEDED 
Apartment(s) needed by World Relief for new immigrants, preferably in Evanston, north Chicago area, or 
anywhere close to public transportation.  World Relief does the renting and is responsible.  If you know of anyone 
who may have an apartment for rent, please contact:  Joel Duncan, Church Mobilizer, World Relief Chicagoland, 
chicagoland.worldrelief.org, mobile: 773-681-8569. 
 
VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES 
Make an impact that lasts.  At World Relief, no matter your age, passion or schedule, you can join in creating a 
community of welcome for refugees and immigrants across Chicagoland.  Visit, tutor, provide transportation to 
appointments, set up apartments, help with office projects and more.  Contact at:  volunteerchicagoland@wr.org 
 
BISHOP’S APPEAL 2024 FOR NIC ANJNUAL CONFERENCE JUNE 16-18, UNITED VOICES FOR CHILDREN 
Bishop Dan Schwerin has identified UVC as the 2024 recipient of the Bishop’s Appeal in recognition of their 
important ministries in Northern Illinois communities.  For 45 years, United Voices for Children has advocated on 
behalf of children, youth, and families for its three affiliated child-serving agencies:  Kids Above All (formerly 
ChildServ), Rosecrance and MYSI (formerly Methodist Youth Services, Inc.).  Write a check:  GUMC, memo:  
Bishop’s Appeal or online at glenviewumc.org/donate. 
 
LOOSE COINS AND SINGLES IN THE OFFERING PLATES WILL GO TO UMCOR-MIDDLE EAST 
In efforts to support Palestinians in places like the West Bank and the northern Galilee section of Israel where most 
Palestinian citizens of Israel live, UMCOR supports partners that serve marginal and vulnerable Palestinian 
communities.  As we see on the news nightly there is much need for support.   If you choose to give more, please 
write on your check’s memo line:  UMCOR-Advance #10837A.  You can also click the QR Code above and chose the 
“Loose Coins” tab. 

https://www.midwestmission.org/


 
IN CASE OF AN EMERGENCY ON THE WEEKENDS: 
On the weekends (Friday - Sunday evening) our church office is closed, and the phone messages are not retrieved 
until Monday.  For emergencies, please contact our pastor, Rev. Eun-Hye Choi at echoi@glenviewumc.org, or at: 
847-525-7261. 
 
CONTACTLESS DONATIONS 

Use your smartphone camera or QR reader app to quickly and safely make your donation to 
GUMC.  With one quick scan, you can send in a one-time donation or schedule recurring 
donations.  Thank you for your generosity. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
THIS WEEK: June 9 - June 16, 2024 
Today: 11 am Fellowship, social hall 
Monday: 7 pm Eve Circle, parlor  
Tuesday: 9:30 am Mission and Service, choir room 
 10 am Staff meeting, pastor’s office 
 11:30 am Ruth Circle Luncheon at Social Inn 
 7 pm Trustees, parlor 
Thursday: 6:30 pm Family Ministries Planning picnic for whole family, courtyard  
 
Next Sunday:              Father’s Day             
 10 am Worship and Baptisms  
 11 am Fellowship, social hall 
            In the afternoon, Pastor Eun-Hye and our Lay Members will attend the Annual Conference 
                       in Schaumburg through Tuesday 
 
 
 
 
  
STAFF: 
Rev. Dr. Eun-Hye Choi, Senior Pastor, email:  echoi@glenviewumc.org 
Cindy Applebee, Director of Music, email: capplebee@glenviewumc.org 
Beth and Greg Peterson, Directors of Children, Family and Youth Ministries, email: petersons@glenviewumc.org 
Susanne Rudolph and Robin Woitesek, Sunday school, email: sundayschool@glenviewumc.org 
Michel Agriopoulos, Facilities Manager, email:  m.agriopoulos@comcast.net 
Joanne Richter, Lay Leader 
Doris Stengl, Administrative Assistant, email:  office@glenviewumc.org 
Janet Ferrone, Director of Communications, email:  jferrone@glenviewumc.org 
Office, email:  office@glenviewumc.org - 847-729-1015 - Office Hours:  Mon - Thurs 10 am - 2 pm 
 

Glenview United Methodist Church, 727 Harlem Avenue • Glenview, IL  60025-4278 
847-729-1015• www.glenviewumc.org 

   

http://www.glenviewumc.org/

